
I would like to formally let council know that I do not agree with this DA proposal. 

I am a local resident with a young family. 

There is already so much traffic through our streets we do not need extra buses travelling 
through our already congested roads. Not to mention, buses fly past super fast! With so many 
small children around this is also a concern for my family & neighbours. 

At the time of the ‘traffic testing’ this was during Covid when a lot of people were working from 
home & kids were being homeschooled.

Thank you,

Janneke Verschuure 
53 Chambers cct, Warriewood NSW 2102
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